
What's Happening at Your Library

Lego Club
Tuesday, February 1 at 4 PM @ Main Branch

This month’s theme is Fairy Tales; kids in grades 3 through 8 may build a project based on this theme or
use their imagination to build whatever they want. Registration is required and is limited to 10 participants.

Please call the Main Branch at 906-774-1218 to sign up. Lego Club creations will be displayed in the
children’s room until the next club meeting.

These programs for children age birth through 5 include stories, songs, and a fun craft to take home.
We feature a different theme each week! Registration is required; please call your local branch to sign up.
Storytimes can be streamed live on Zoom for interested patrons; please call 906-774-1218 to inquire or

check the events calendar on our website, www.dcl-lib.org, for more information.
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The Dickinson County Library helps the community find its story!

Storytime

Take Your Child to the Library Day: Mini Golf
Saturday, February 5 from 10 AM-2 PM @ Main Branch

For this year’s Take Your Child to the Library Day, we’re setting up a mini golf course inside the library! Kids
in pre-school through grade 8 are encouraged to complete the golf course, make a bookmark craft, and
pick a free book to take home. Required registration begins Monday, January 31; please call 906-774-1218
to sign up. The children’s room at the Main Branch will be unavailable for browsing beginning at 2:30 PM
on Friday, February 4 to allow for program setup. However, library staff can assist you with locating items.

Tuesday, February 1 at 10:30 AM @ Main; Thursday, February 3 at 10:30 AM @ Solomonson; 
Tuesday, February 15 at 10:30 AM @ Main; Thursday, February 17 at 10:30 AM @ North Dickinson

Storytimes on the 15th & 17th are sponsored by Northwoods Pediatric Dentistry. Get free toothbrushes & toothpaste while supplies last!

Love Your Library Prize Hearts
Beginning Monday, February 14, adults can pick up Love Your Library Prize Hearts at the Main Branch.
The first 16 adult patrons who fill out a form telling us why they love their library will be able to choose a
heart that comes with a piece of chocolate and a prize such as a free paperback book from the Friends 

of the Library Book Sale, book bag, bookmark, or more candy! We will collect all reasons to love 
the library and post them on social media. 

Stream Movies, Documentaries, and Kids' Programs with Kanopy!
Kanopy access is now live for all Dickinson County Library cardholders! To get started, go to

https://dcllib.kanopy.com and select the "Add Library Card" button on the lower left. Enter your library 
card barcode number and PIN number and create an account to begin streaming! You may watch up to four

films and one Great Courses series per account per month; access to children's programs is unlimited.



Main Branch Solomonson Branch North Dickinson Branch

Muffin in a Mug
Saturday, February 19 at 12 PM @ Main Branch

Bake your own muffin at the library using just a mug and a microwave! This program is for kids in 
grades 3 through 8 and limited to the first five registrants. Please call the Main Branch 

at 906-774-1218 to sign up.

401 IRON MOUNTAIN ST.
IRON MOUNTAIN, MI 49801

906-774-1218
M-TH: 9 AM-8:30 PM

F: 9 AM-6:30 PM
SA: 9 AM-3:30 PM
SU: 1 PM-4:30 PM

620 SECTION ST.
NORWAY, MI 49870

906-563-8617
MONDAY-FRIDAY:

9 AM-6:30 PM
SATURDAY:
9 AM-1 PM

W6588 M-69
FELCH, MI 49831

906-542-7230
MONDAY & FRIDAY:

11 AM-4 PM
TUESDAY & THURSDAY:

2 PM-6 PM

Ask About Our Take-N-Make Craft Kits for Kids AND Adults!
Call your local branch or inquire at the circulation desk to see what we have available each week!

Taco Tuesday Storytime
Tuesday, February 22 at 6 PM @ Main Branch

Celebrate on 2/22/22 with a special evening storytime all about tacos! This program for children ages 4
through 7 includes stories, songs, and activities. Registration is required; please call 906-774-1218 to sign

up. Storytimes can be streamed live on Zoom for interested patrons; please call to inquire or check the
events calendar on the library’s website, www.dcl-lib.org, for more information.

Register for a Teen Subscription Box!
Boxes have a different theme each month and include a library book, treats, some other fun items, and a

book review form. Both the library book and the box must be returned, but participants may keep all other
items! This is currently limited to the first five teen registrants each month. Please stop in at any branch to

fill out a registration form in person. Registration opens Tuesday, February 22 for boxes available
for pickup on Monday, March 7 at the Main Branch. A new registration form must be filled out each

month to receive the next subscription box. 

Donations Now Accepted for the 12th Annual Prom Dress Swap!
The Prom Dress Swap is March 5 and 6  at the Main Branch! All teens may attend the swap and choose

an item free of charge; they do not need to make a donation or be a library card holder to attend. All
branches are now accepting donations of clean and gently used dresses, ties, shoes, and accessories. 

This year, we’ll also be drawing names for a tuxedo rental! 

U.P. Ghost Towns and Legends
Saturday, February 19 from 1-2:30 PM @ Main Branch

Author Mikel Classen will share rare stories and historical photos about ghost towns in the Copper
Country with an emphasis on the legend of the Ontonagon Boulder. There will be a book signing 

after the program. Sponsored by the Friends of the Library.

Staff Training Day CLOSURE
All branches will be closed on Monday, February 21 for the library’s annual Staff Training Day. 

Regular hours will resume at all branches on Tuesday, February 22.


